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Please try and get your child in every 

day and on time.  If you’re not sure 

about an illness and, as long as they 

don’t have Coronavirus symptoms, ring 

us and we can advise you. 

Thank You! 
 

Well, we’re now back in the swing of being a full school again and we’ve looked at where all the children 
are up to so we’re ready for a hard-working but enjoyable summer term.  It’s almost a shame to have a 
holiday (!) but we know everyone has been trying so hard – both in lockdown and out of lockdown – so 

have a lovely Easter holiday and we look forward to you returning on Monday 12th April, Mr Crabtree 

OUR GOOD WORK 
STARS OF THE WEEK 

 

YR – Murphy Radford 
Y1 – Elliott Kay         
Y2 – Alicia Burnett-Hughes           
Y3 – Theo Baron           
Y4 – Jessica Whitworth   
Y5 – Harry Jones 
Y6 – Katie Hahn             
 

 

 

Year 5 Catapult (Lever) Challenge! 
 

    
There were some great examples of teamwork and pupils being CO-OPERATIVE this 

week as our Year 5 class worked in teams to create some superb working levers. 

These catapulted items for their ‘Parent-Pleaser’ inventions in Design and Technology. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

New Parents Communication App 
We are introducing a new way to communicate with 

parents.  This will use the Weduc App and help us to keep 
 in touch – so please download it and enter your code! 

 

We want to be able to do more than just 
send texts to keep you up-to-date. Now 
we will be able to send letters 
electronically, post upcoming events and 
newsletters, submit forms, check the 
school calendar among many other things! 

Download by Thursday to entered into our £20 

Amazon voucher draw! 
 

We may struggle to contact you if you don’t download the App! S
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           PE in School 
 

Please remember that school uniform should be worn EVERY 
DAY but on PE days we are asking for BLACK trainers and 

BLACK tracksuit/jogging bottoms 

Breakfast Club 

 

Operates daily for pupils: 

From 7:30am - £2.50 

 From 8:00am - £2.00 

 

 

If you have any of the Coronavirus 

symptoms, please 

GET A TEST 

NO PHONES PLEASE 

Please can I remind all parents 
that phones should NOT be 
used on school grounds 

Thank You 

 

The Easter holiday starts when we finish school this Friday. 

And we return on: 

mailto:head@st-bartholomews.lancs.sch.uk

